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March 14, 2013 

 

Mr. Martin Bermudez de la Puente 

martinbpg@gmail.com 

Spanish National Secretary 

 

Ms. Eva Diez Suarez 

Real Club Astur de Regatas – Gijón 

vela@rcar.es 

 

Dear Martin & Eva; 

 

 

On behalf of the Snipe Class International Racing Association Board of Governors, we are 

pleased to inform you that SCIRA Spain has been approved to host the 2014 Snipe  

South European Championship, hosted by Real Club Astur de Regatas, Gijón.    

 

We are very pleased to return to Spain where many major Snipe events have been hosted and to 

continue the long history of the Snipe in JSpain.   

 

We are aware of the tremendous efforts of the members, volunteer and staff for the coming 

months  to make for a memorable and competitive regatta on land and on the water and know you 

are up to the task. 

 

We are pleased with the submitted SCIRA Bid form and look forward to working with you on the 

Championships.  Please know that we are here to help make this the best event possible and look 

forward to working with you in the coming years. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 
Jerelyn Biehl 

Executive Director 

 

Cc:  Ricardo Lobato, Commodore 2014 

 Zbigniew Rakocy, European General Secretary 
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